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The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) is interested in maintaining close 
communications with industry.  This newsletter highlights subjects that we believe will  
be of interest to you. 
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Bid Opening Time 
Change 
 
 
Special Notice on 
Project Funding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Effective with the April 24, 2020 letting, the time of the letting will be 
12:00 PM CST.  No bids will be accepted after that time. 
 

 

All prospective bidders and interested parties are hereby notified that the 
projects advertised for bid on the June 12, 2020 letting are subject to 
removal or change at any time in response to the availability of funds, 
budgetary adjustments, or decline in available revenue that may be 
associated with the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic and any 
associated recovery from said pandemic.  We will keep you informed as 
to any changes that might affect our business operations and our 
partnership with you. Given such unprecedented time, this is a rapidly 
evolving situation and information will be updated on the Department’s 
website as information becomes available. 

 
 

 

 
STAY INFORMED! 
 

 

Keep in touch with your representative on the IDOT/Industry Policy 
Committee and the IDOT/Industry Joint Co-op Committee. 

 

 


